
 

 

ATLANTIC INSURANCE 

Nicosia, 8 August 2025 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

Pursuant to the provisions of the Securities and Cyprus Stock Exchange Laws and 

Regulations, Atlantic Insurance hereby informs investors that the recent fires in Limassol 

District have caused damage to a number of residential properties insured by the 

Company. 

Although it is still too early to determine the full financial impact, the Management 

estimates that the total amount of compensation will amount to €1.50 million and the net 

cost after deducting the reinsurance share to approximately €650,000. The final financial 

cost will be determined once the assessment of the damage and claims has been 

completed and provided that no unforeseen additional developments arise. 

 

Yours, 

 

Emilios Pyrishis 

Chairman 


